
TOWN OF CAMBRIA TOWN BOARD 

                                                        SEPTEMBER 25, 2025 

 

 

The Town of Cambria Town Board 

met on September 25, 2025, at 6:30 pm at 4160 

Upper Mountain Road, Town of Cambria, New 

York Community Room 

 

 

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT:    ALSO PRESENT: 

 

Matthew P. Foe, Supervisor            Pekin Fire Company Representatives: 6:30 PM 

Louise Brachmann, Councilwoman           Cambria Fire Company Representatives: 7:15 PM 

Jeffrey Hurtgam, Councilman                            Abe Platt, Town Attorney 

Benjamin Musall, Councilman             

Randy M. Roberts, Councilman      

 

 

Pekin Fire Company:  

The meeting was called to order by Supervisor Foe.  Representatives from the Pekin Fire 

Company will submit their 2026 budget proposals to the Supervisor’s office. 

 

Discussion followed relative to fund raising ventures, firematic expenses, physicals and the 

service award program. 

 

No action was taken. 

 
Cambria Fire Company:  

A multi-year contract is in place for Cambria Fire Company that will expire in 2026. 

Representatives from the Cambria Fire Company reported on their ambulance billing, building 

assessment and equipment purchase schedule.  

 

Discussion followed relative to fund raising ventures, firematic expenses, physicals and the 

service award program. 

 

No action was taken. 

 
 

 
                    Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

                                                                                 Paula N. Jones, Deputy Town Clerk  

  


